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Dear President Biden,

Federal protections on abortion in the United States have been cruelly stripped away by the

Supreme Court’s decision to overturn Roe v. Wade. This is an egregious human rights rollback,

and this decision has put the lives of millions of women, girls, and people who can become

pregnant at risk. Any restriction of abortion rights in the U.S. compounds the trauma and harm

faced by survivors of gender-based violence, and it strips people of their ability to choose the

course of their life.

Abortion care is safe, essential health care, and it's a human right to which all people must have

equal access. Abortion bans don't stop abortion; they stop safe abortion. The new abortion

restrictions enacted by states are dangerous, they will cost lives, and they violate Americans’

right to control their own bodies.

Thank you for the action you have already taken in your executive orders to protect access to

abortion care, but I urge you to do more. Please take swift and bold action and declare a

national emergency and public health emergency as well as using all emergency and disaster

authorities available to you. I further ask you to build out a public health education campaign on

the safety of abortion, and work to increase access to abortion for low-income people.

This historic attack on our rights must be met with equally historic action.

Sincerely,

[FIRST NAME, LAST NAME]


